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BP Grangemouth 


HSEFlash





Subject: - Potential Fire Hydrant Fault








During recent routine checks on the fire-water hydrants carried out by the fire response team, a fault has been detected. The hydrants in question are the “Knowlsly” four-point type. It was discovered that when opening up the valves to a hose point on the hydrant, the valve body could also be accidentally unscrewed (as illustrated below). This has the potential to blow the valve assembly off the hydrant, giving rise to a possible serious injury. 





 





Local management should ensure the coordination of checks within their area 





HSE Safety Flash No:- (from Administrator)	Date of Issue:- 











This type of Hydrant is mainly present on newer facilities across the site. The Fire Response Team has already checked the hydrants on G4, KG, E4, Innovene 4, PP3 and the refinery tank farm, where these hydrants are known to be present. Assistance is requested in identifying any rogue hydrants, which may have been retrofitted in other areas. 
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Please check your area for this pillar type of Hydrant (as illustrated opposite) and report any hydrants identified to the complex fire station by phoning 3193.
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